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Thursday, 4 March 2021 

Harmony Day 
Dungowan Public School 

Friday, 19 March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday, 19 March 2021 Dungowan Public School will be hosting Harmony Day.  We have 
invited our Alliance Schools - Woolomin, Somerton, Duri, Currabubula and Attunga to join 
together and celebrate this day with us.  
 
The 2021 theme is “Everyone Belongs”. This will be a wonderful opportunity for all students to 
make friends and celebrate Cultural Diversity.  The students will participate in a variety of 
activities including totem pole decorating, candle making, sand art and mixed sport activities. 
 
There will be a BBQ lunch available to purchase.  Thank you to the P&C who will be running 
this as a fundraising activity.  Attached is a lunch order form. Would you please complete and 
return to the school office by Friday, 12 March.  Students are to pay for lunch on the day. 
 
Students can wear something orange eg. socks, headband, ribbon or t-shirt. Please make sure 
that students wear closed in shoes, have a hat, water bottle and pack their recess.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kerri-Anne Hubble 
Principal 
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